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Shambarger, Erick

From: Rudolph-Schulta, Mia
Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 8:32 AM
To: Shambarger, Erick
Subject: FW: Notice of Selection - 2023  Environmental Justice Government-to-Government Program (EJG2G) 

Healthy Homes & ECO Neighborhoods project seeks to expand awareness of and access to local and 
statewide housing improvement programs and federal funding source

 
 

 
Mia Rudolph-Schulta (she/her/hers)           
Environmental Sustainability Program Coordinator 
City of Milwaukee, Environmental Collaboration Office 
City Hall, 200 E. Wells St., Room 603, Milwaukee, WI. 53202 
Phone: 414-708-3342   |  Website: milwaukee.gov/ECO 
Sign up for our Newsletter  |  Facebook  |  Twitter  |  Instagram 
 

From: noreply@salesforce.com <noreply@salesforce.com> On Behalf Of Omari Burrell 
Sent: Thursday, October 19, 2023 11:44 AM 
To: Rudolph‐Schulta, Mia <mrudol@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: Notice of Selection ‐ 2023 Environmental Justice Government‐to‐Government Program (EJG2G) Healthy Homes 
& ECO Neighborhoods project seeks to expand awareness of and access to local and statewide housing improvement 
programs and federal funding sources... 
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October 19, 2023 
 
Mia Rudolph-Schulta 
City of Milwaukee 
 
RE: 2023  Environmental Justice Government-to-Government Program 
(EJG2G) Healthy Homes & ECO Neighborhoods project seeks to expand 
awareness of and access to local and statewide housing improvement programs 
and federal funding sources through collaborative outreach. 
 
Dear Mia Rudolph-Schulta: 
 
Congratulations! Your organization has been selected to receive an EPA award 
under the FY 2023  Environmental Justice Government-to-Government Program 
(EJG2G) (opportunity # EPA-R-OEJECR-OCS-23-02). Please note that this is 
NOT an official award document, and only EPA’s Office of Grants and Debarment 
can issue an award offer to you. If you wish to be considered for award, you are 
required to do the following: 
 

Workplan Negotiation Discussion: During the next few weeks, your 
assigned EPA Project Officer will have one-on-one discussions with your 
organization via conference call, Zoom, or Microsoft Teams. During these 
calls we will go over your budget, workplan, performance measures, and 
activity timeline. You will be contacted shortly to set up the date and time for 
the initial discussion. It may be necessary to have multiple calls to finalize 
negotiations. 

 
Failure to respond timely during the negotiation period may result in your project 
no longer being considered for an award. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Emma Buzecky  
at buzecky.emma@epa.gov  
or 312-353-7625. 
 
Regards, 
Omari Burrell 
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